
 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

24th September 2025 

 

Autumn Census Day – Thursday 2nd October 2025 

 

Dear Parents and Carers 

 

On Thursday 2nd October, we are celebrating Autumn Census Day by offering 

a special school dinner menu to every child. The menu will be as follows:- 

 

Big Chicken Nugget, Chips, Sweetcorn and Baked Beans (Blue Option) 

 

Big Quorn Nugget, Chips, Sweetcorn and Baked Beans (Red Option) 

 

Chocolate Muffin (Fresh Fruit and Yoghurt also available) 

 

Jacket potato and grab bag options will be available as normal 

 

The meal is free of charge for all pupils in Foundation Stage classes, Year 1 

and Year 2. 

 

Every child who tries the school meal will be entered into a class raffle which 

will then be drawn in each classroom at the start of the afternoon. We will be 

awarding raffle prizes to 5 lucky winners which will be drawn out in each 

class. 

 

We would be happy for your FS/KS1 child to also bring a packed lunch on the 

day which they can eat if they decide that they do not like the school meal 

once they have tried it. 

 

We hope your child enjoys participating in this fun event! 

 

Mrs Lilley 
Senior Business Support Office 


